Killeenasteena,
Cashel,
County Tipperary
0862536991
dudley.aimee@gmail.com
16/02/16
Byrne Wallace
87-88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2, 
Ireland

Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is Aimée Dudley and I am a third year BCL Clinical student in University College Cork and I am interested in your summer internship programme.
I am really interested in the work carried out in your firm particularly in the areas of child law. I studied Family Law during my second year of college and would love the opportunity to put this knowledge into practise. The work Byrne Wallace does with TUSLA is the kind of work I would personally love to get experience with. I am also really interested in the areas of employment and healthcare law. I have completed an internship with KOD Lyons Solicitors so I have gained invaluable experience in working a busy law firm and have learned essential skills that will help me in my career such as filing affidavits, organising files, making briefs, attending for barristers and assisting with paperwork such as completing Legal Aid forms. These are skills I could apply at Byrne Wallace.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I also possess excellent legal writing skills, public speaking and teamwork skills and legal database knowledge which is invaluable in the legal sector. I am a driven, hardworking individual, demonstrated by my involvement in college society’s particularly UCC Law Society, whilst also maintaining my grades and working part-time. From working as part of a large dynamic team in a McDonald’s restaurant for the last two and a half years I have gained invaluable teamwork and interpersonal skills from dealing with customers and have become accustomed to delivering gold standard product in a fast paced, high pressurised environment which I believe will stand to an individual regardless of what career path they take.
I believe that I am suitable for this internship due to the factors outlined above. Thank you from your time and consideration.
Yours Sincerely,
Aimée Dudley.
